
Newsletter Date — 7th May 2021 

Robert Le Kyng Primary School 

 

Dear Parents,  

At the moment there are very few changes to how we will be working in school this term.  We will still be 

working in bubbles and there will still be plenty of hand washing!  We expect new advice to be given before 

17th May, the next date in the roadmap and we will let you know if there are any changes to how we will be 

working. 

Parents Consultation Meetings  

Tuesday 25th May—3.30pm to 5.30pm (Class 4 only) 

Wednesday 26th May – 3.30pm to 5.30pm  

Thursday 27th May – 3.30pm to 7.00pm  

This term we will be holding online parent consultation meetings over Microsoft Teams.  While it is likely 
that the guidance will have changed by that point and that we could meet up to 6 people indoors, it is al-
most certain that we would go over this number in waiting areas.  It would also mean that the teachers 
would be exposed to a lot of “contacts” over the course of the evening.  

We will use the usual process to book a 10-minute slot using Parentmail.  You will then be sent a link to a 
Microsoft Teams meeting.  You can download the Teams App free from your usual providers.  When the 
time comes for your meeting, use the link you have been sent to access the meeting.  This will put you into 
the waiting room and the teacher will be informed that you are waiting.  Once the teacher has finished the 
meeting before you and the previous parents have left the meeting, the teacher will let you in.  Please be 
patient if you are not immediately let into the meeting.  

Look out for the booking email over Parentmail in the next couple of weeks.  

Susan Smith 

Headteacher 

TD DAYS 

 

Thursday 24th June  

Friday 25th June 
After cancelling planned TD days last 
term,  we have added Thursday 24th 
June to the TD day already scheduled 
for Friday 25th June. 

Can you please ensure 
that if your child is ab-
sent due to illness that 
you leave a message on 
the absence line before 
registration each morn-
ing by selecting option 1 
when you call the school. 

 

There may also be an occasion when you may 
need to complete an “application for ab-
sence” request form. This should be com-
pleted and returned to the office prior to 
the period of absence for authorisation by 
Mrs Smith. 

 

When informing us of either a new email ad-
dress or mobile phone number, please ensure 
you update your own Parentmail account with 
the new details too in order to ensure you 
receive all communications sent by us. 

 

 

 

Unless you are dropping 
your child to breakfast club, 
please note that the gates 
to the school do not open 
until 8.45 am. 

In line with our Covid 19 
risk assessment, we aim to 
minimise the length of time 
individuals other than pupils 
and staff are on site during 
the day.  
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Raychem Netball Club 

Raychem Netball Club are based at the Dorcan Dome however since September 2019 have been an 

anchor partner of The Deanery CE Academy. 

Working in collaboration with The Deanery we will be providing Covid safe netball opportunities for those 

in school years 2 - 6 inclusive on Monday evenings 17:30 - 18:30, commencing 26th April 2021 at The 

Deanery, Peglars Way, SN1 7DA. 

Everyone is welcome, no experience is required. 

For more information and to register for the sessions 
please Email raychemnc@gmail.com 

Thank you  

 
Mo Squires 
Chair, Raychem Netball Club 

mailto:raychemnc@gmail.com

